
MARCH REMINDERS
March tuition is due Wednesday, March 1st.
If you are enrolled in autopay, your March tuition will be taken out on the 1st.
If you are not enrolled in auto pay, be sure to have your payment made by the 1st either online or via
cash/check to the studio on your student’s day of class.
Reminder that there is a 5 day grace period before late fees are applied.
T-shirt, Tights and Recital Fees are also due March 10th. These will have the same late fee policy as tuition
with a 5 day grace period before a late is applied. If you are enrolled in autopay, your tshirt/tights and 
 Recital Fee will automatically come out on the due date. 



We are continuing to work on
Recital dances and they are all
coming together very well.
Almost all classes have
completed learning their recital
dances.  We are so proud of the
dilligence and hard work from
all the students this year:)  

All t shirt/tights order forms are due
March 1st. These have been posted to
your accounts. 
All T-shirts, Tights, and Recital Fees
are due no later than March 10th.  If
you are enrolled in autopay, the
amount on your statement will
automatically be taken out March
10th.
THE RECITAL PACKET IS HERE! An
email was sent to you with the packet
attached. Please make sure to read
through the whole thing:)  

If you have any questions about your
order, please contact Amber directly. 

Have Questions?



Email
amberm@jcperformingarts.com

Call 
(402) 315-0422



Visit our website at jcperformingarts.com
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Middle school has been
working really hard in
pom. High School ballet is
looking great in thier
pointe shoes and I am
proud of them all for
practicing at home, it
shows! 
- Miss Ellianna  


